
 

 

Sensitivity: General 

 

SPX Cricket Registration 2020/21 

As of the 2020/21 season, Cricket Australia has mandated that all junior cricket registrations are 

completed online via MyCricket. For all boys wishing to play cricket for SPX this year (from Year 5 

through to ISA), registration can be completed at the following link: 

https://playreg.cricket.com.au/pages/reg/welcome.aspx?redirect=1&type=8&id=38260&entityid=4728 

Please note the following: 

• This registration will require a compulsory insurance payment of $5.10 (including processing 

fee) for Cricket NSW insurance. 

• SPX will invoice the balance of club registration fees ($200 per player) in the next student fee 

statement. 

• The Active Kids Voucher cannot be used for SPX players as the school is not a recognized 

community cricket club 

• The online registration is setup to register players with the Manly Warringah Junior Cricket 

Association. All boys wanting to play cricket for SPX, including those intending to trial for the 

ISA squad, must register with MWJCA.  

• It is recommended that you register using the player’s current MyCricket ID. Registration can 

be completed without the ID, in which case the player will be allocated a new ID. If your son 

has played cricket before and you are unable to locate the existing ID, please contact the 

Club Registrar. 

For any questions regarding the registration process, please contact either: 

 SPX Club Registrar (Michael Kinna): registrar@stpiuscricket.org.au 

 SPX Cricket Convener (David Reay): dreay@stpiusx.nsw.edu.au 

 

                     


